P. Marshary film

HARVARD MEDICAL SCHOOL 25 SHATTUCK STREET BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02115 (617) 732-1501



OFFICE OF THE DEAN

January 2, 1979

Joshua Lederberg President The Rockefeller University 1230 York Avenue New York, New York 10021

Dear Josh:

I have your letter of December 11 regarding Peggy Hamburg.

Thank you for your insightful and careful comments about her qualifications to enter a career in medicine. I will see to it that your views are made known to the members of the Admissions Committee who will be considering her application to the Harvard Medical School.

With best wishes for the New Year,

Sincerely,

Daniel C. Tosteson, M.D.

Dean

DCT/cc